
 
 

July 30, 2025 
 

Re: Wagener 115 kV Tap Siting Study 
 
Dear Area Property Owners and Residents: 
 
Dominion Energy is committed to providing reliable, affordable and increasingly clean 
energy to support the needs of our customers and our economy in South Carolina, which 
is one of the fastest growing states in the country.  
  
Based on long-range planning and analysis of our electric grid, Dominion Energy will build 
a new electric transmission line in Aiken County to meet the existing and future energy 
needs of the region. The line will connect our existing infrastructure with a new substation 
northwest of Wagener to provide a more reliable and resilient power supply for the 
community.  
  
A map of the selected route is attached to this letter. 
  
Dominion Energy hosted two public workshops in the community, and we are grateful for 
the participation and feedback from residents and the surrounding communities. We 
conducted a comprehensive siting process that includes reviewing a wide array of 
environmental, land use, aesthetic, and cultural resource data. It is also important to note 
that feedback from property owners and other stakeholders was considered throughout 
the entirety of the route selection process. In selecting a final route, Dominion Energy 
reviewed input from our workshops, community questionnaires and additional 
correspondence such as emails, letters, and phone calls. 
  
We selected the final corridor based on a thorough review of all data across 15 proposed 
routes. In the coming days, we will directly notify property owners along the selected route 
with more information. 
  
Thank you for your interest and participation in this critical energy project.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kelvin Rogers Sr., P.E. 
General Manager, Electric Transmission Ops & Const 


